
Exhibit 30 

United States of America v. Maricopa, County of et al Doc. 19 Att. 31

Dockets.Justia.com

http://dockets.justia.com/docket/arizona/azdce/2:2010cv01878/549054/
http://docs.justia.com/cases/federal/district-courts/arizona/azdce/2:2010cv01878/549054/19/31.html
http://dockets.justia.com/


From: McCormick Clarisse
To: Weiss, Daniel (CRT)
Cc: Cutlar, Shanetta (CRT); Aminfar, Amin (CRT)
Subject: RE: Maricopa County Investigation
Date: Friday, March 13, 2009 3:24:26 PM

Dear Mr. Weiss,

It was a pleasure to speak with you as well.  My contact information is:

Clarisse McCormick
Maricopa County Attorney’s Office
222 North Central Avenue
Suite 1100
Phoenix, Arizona 85004
(602) 506-8541 Receptionist
(602) 506-8067 Direct Line
(602) 506-2181 Fax

I look forward to obtaining more information about the investigations and scheduling the initial meeting.

Respectfully,

Clarisse McCormick

The information contained in this e-mail is confidential (attorney-client privileged) and is intended solely for the use of the recipients
listed above.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distr bution, or copying of the
transmitted information is strictly proh bited.  If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify the sender and
delete this e-mail.

From: Weiss, Daniel (CRT) [mailto:Daniel.Weiss@usdoj.gov] 
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2009 11:15 AM
To: McCormick Clarisse
Cc: Cutlar, Shanetta (CRT); Aminfar, Amin (CRT)
Subject: Maricopa County Investigation

Dear Ms. McCormick:

It was a pleasure speaking with you this afternoon.  We look forward to working cooperatively with you
and the Sheriff's Office as we proceed.

As we discussed, my contact information follows:

Daniel Weiss
Deputy Chief
Special Litigation Section - PHB
950 Pennsylvania Ave., NW
Washington, D.C. 20530

For overnight delivery:

601 D Street, NW
Washington, D.C.  20004



(202) 616-6594
(202) 532-5520 (cell)
(202) 514-0212  (fax)

E-mail:  Daniel.Weiss@usdoj.gov

Amin Aminfar, an attorney in the Special Litigation Section, is also working on this matter.  Mr.
Aminfar's mailing addresses are the same.  Additionally, he can be reached at:

(202) 307-0652

E-mail:  Amin.Aminfar@usdoj.gov

Please be aware that U.S. Mail delivery at the Department can be rather slow.  Accordingly, we ask
that any correspondence also be faxed or e-mailed to us.

Thank  you,

Dan Weiss


